
I hope everyone had a great Spring
break. We will soon start taking our end
of the year tests. When your student has
testing, please make sure they are
getting plenty of sleep and are arriving
to school on time. As we get closer to
the end of the school year there will be
a lot of events going on. Please watch
for flyers and like our Facebook page
for updates.
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Our second annual Career Fair gave 8th grade and
High School students an opportunity to learn
about employment options within our
community. Volunteer presenters gave an
overview of their profession's expectation,
education requirements and showered the students
with lots of goodies!

Stand-out Participants: Eli Watts (8), Janae
Charlton (8), Ethan Bradley (9), Chloe Van Why (9),
Kwame Osae-Owoo (9), Gavin Bruderer (10), J'ziah
Medina (11), Elias Lopez (11)
Some of the Best Dressed Participants: Ethan
Martin (8), Gabe Concepcion (11), Karina Prosak
(11), Yadeny'd Rios-Colon (11), Benton Cooper (11)

"To plant a garden is to believe in tomorrow."
                                         - Audrey Hepburn

A NOTE FROM THE
SOCIAL WORKER

Hello Spring
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LOWER LEVEL
Ms. Ariana Ortiz

Dream Vacation: Greece

Super Power: To read minds

"Ariana goes above and beyond to
help anyone with anything they may
need. She has a heart of gold and is a
very giving person!"

SECOND FLOOR
Ms. Erin Mokry

Dream Vacation: Greece

Super Power: To never age

"She's really great working with
the students!"

THIRD FLOOR
Mrs. Valerie Matthews 
Dream Vacation: To a golf course or
beach, with lots of books to read

Super Power: being a great teacher

"Mrs. Matthews lights up a room! She's
generous, has great ideas and loves
having fun in the classroom!"

A NOTE FROM THE
VOCATIONAL DIRECTOR 

Students and families from Spectrum have been invited to
the Lorain County Raceway Park on April 22, 2023 for
their King of Ohio racing event. This event will be the first
event of the season and will also be an Autism Awareness
night. Flyers and a sign-up sheet will be going home with
students Monday, April 3rd. They will need to be returned
by Friday, April 7th. Hope to see you there!


